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HIGHLIGHTS 
MAY 2022 

UPCOMING  AND  ONGOING 

http://lv.lethsd.ab.ca  (403) 328-5454  @lakeviewleth

Tue May 17 — Parent Council Meeting @ 7pm  

Mon May 23 — Victoria Day. No School for Students 

Tue May 24 — Professional Learning Day. No School for Students 
 

SCHOOL COUNCIL 

LOOKING DEEPER 

https://lv.lethsd.ab.ca/about/newsletter 

for information about: 

 

• AHS Healthy Children newsletter 

• The LOOP wellness newsletter 

• LSD Indigenous Newsletter 

C 

N
 E

 R
 

OPEN HOUSE ART WALK 

In celebration of Education Week, 

Lakeview Elementary School welcomes 

families to an Open House Hallway Art 

Walk on Thursday, May 5th. The school 

will be open from 6:30-7:30pm, and 

families are invited to stop by during 

this time to enjoy the artwork 

displayed throughout the hallways. 

Please note that the classrooms will be 

closed during this time. As well, our 

exterior windows will be decorated in 

yellow and blue art to support Ukraine.  

FROM THE OFFICE 

Oki!  
As the new principal to Lakeview Elementary this year, I have been 
struck by the care and attention teachers take in displaying and 
celebrating students' art.  Even when our building was closed to the 
public, teachers continued to ensure our hallways were bright, 
imaginative spaces for everyone to enjoy.  Next week, we will host an 
open house so families can stroll the hallways and enjoy this same 
experience.  We hope you take the time to enjoy our special hallway art 
walk. 

Planning for the new school year is in full swing.  If you haven't already 
completed the registration forms for 2022-23 that was sent to you via 
email, please do so at your earliest convenience.   As always, I look 
forward to hearing from you with questions or concerns. 

Kindly, 
Connie 

 

Spring is (hopefully) here to stay! Thanks 

to all of the parents who ordered 

cookies for our Special Delivery Day, as 

well as those that helped sort cookies. 

We hope that all of the students were 

excited to receive their special treat.  

Please remember to support our final 

fundraiser of Kernels Popcorn! This 

money goes towards a fun year-end 

surprise for all students.  

Thank you!  

THINGS TO KNOW 
• Visit our webpage HERE to learn more about how to report your 

child’s absences 

• Kernels ® Popcorn Fundraiser -> orders due May 6th  

http://lv.lethsd.ab.ca/
https://lv.lethsd.ab.ca/about/newsletter
https://lv.lethsd.ab.ca/parents/safearrival-absences

